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2024-25 Budget Process Review 

• At a series of regular board and committee meetings leading 
up to June 19, there was much discussion about the 
2024-25 budget

• Projections were that the district faced a potential deficit of 
approximately $4.7 million for the upcoming year

• The Board directed administration to prepare a budget 
recommendation that brought the projected 2024-25 
end-of-year fund balance to the minimum target identified in 
board policy (13%)



2024-25 Budget Process Review 

• At its June 17 meeting, the Board considered the 
administrative budget plan; the plan contained a series of 
cuts in order to meet the directive of presenting a budget 
with the 13% minimum fund balance threshold

• Following discussion, various reductions were reinstated 
and the Board adopted a budget for the 2024-25 fiscal year 
as required by law

• At the meeting, the Board committed to revisiting the budget 
at future meeting(s)



2024-25 Budget Process Review 

• Subsequently, the State of Michigan passed its budget at the 
end of June; this budget included a freeze in the per pupil 
foundation allowance and rebates on MPSERS OPEB UAAL 
costs (among other changes)

• At its July 15 meeting, the Board was presented with an updated 
spreadsheet reflecting the reinstatements made at the June 
meeting and the latest impact on the CCS budget from the state 
budget (as known at that time)



2024-25 Budget Process Review 

• At the July meeting, the Board further directed the administration 
to review alterations to the budget picture since the admin’s 
previous proposal in June and bring forward any other 
recommended changes

• Tonight’s meeting was scheduled to provide the Board with this 
updated list in preparation for potential consideration at the 
August 12 Board meeting

• The budget updates being recommended tonight address 
academics and security, and build off of the changes made in 
June 



CCS Budget Changes, 6.17.24

● The following changes were made at the June 17 
meeting:

● Continue the following positions:
○ HS Dean of Students
○ DLMS Safety Officer
○ KMIS Safety Parapro

● Max Effort - continuation of full contract



CCS Budget Recommendation, 8.1.24

● Academic Support
○ Add one intervention parapro at each elementary 

building (27.5-hour position x 5)
○ Provide an additional five hours to the current 

27.5-hour parapro positions serving in categorical 
classrooms across the district - this makes those 
positions eligible for health benefits (14 positions)



CCS Budget Recommendation, 8.1.24

● HS Administration - convert the current Dean of Students 
position to an Assistant Principal (position to be posted)
○ Provides for a more flexible position, also able to 

assist with evaluation, etc.
● Security

○ Add a CHS Safety Monitor position (32.5 hours)
○ Add a District Security Coordinator position (salaried)
○ Increase the KMIS Security position to 32.5 hours 

(currently 27.5)
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Questions?


